
 

 

HOLDING THE LIGHT 
AN ECUMENICAL SERVICE 

REMEMBERING VICTIMS AND SURVIVORS 
OF FAMILY DOMESTIC VIOLENCE 

 

 
 
 

SUNDAY 29TH NOVEMBER 2020, 2.30pm 
You are warmly invited to this time of remembering victims and survivors of                           

family domestic violence. 
 

to be held at  

ST PETER’S EASTERN HILL 
15 GISBORNE STREET, EAST MELBOURNE, VIC 3002 

 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the numbers allowed to gather in person may be 
restricted, so please register your interest with TryBooking, and we will let you 
know more details nearer the time: 
 

https://www.trybooking.com/BMCMF 
 

The service will also be live-streamed and recorded on the St Peter’s FaceBook 
page and St Peter’s YouTube Channel, if you would like to join us in this way: 
• https://www.facebook.com/stpeterseasternhill 
• https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCivSIL2aOQC9elzNK6zX0Tw 


